
 

Summer is just around the corner! This year in 

VBS we are exploring a tropical mysterious island 

as we track down the one true God! At Mystery 

Island, kids who have completed grades K 

through 6 are invited to join the week long fun as 

we discover the truth about our Creator God. Each 

day kids will learn more about one of God’s     

attributes as we enjoy delicious snacks, energetic 

music, awesome crafts, fun games, and so much 

more!  

VBS is also a great opportunity for kids to bring 

friends and neighbors to hear about Jesus. Invite 

your friends and come have a great week with us!  

Register online at www.e-free-family.com or in 

the church office. Early registration is open 

now through June 13th.  

Preschool Promotion  

Sign up for VBS 2022! 

On June 5th the summer quarter begins! Which means that it is time for 

preschool promotion once again. Toddlers who have turned 2 are welcome 

to move up to our 2s and 3s classroom located in the preschool hallway. 

Preschoolers who have turned 4 can also move up to our 4s and 5s class-

room two doors down. We will be ready for you!  

As always, if you feel your child isn’t quite ready to bump up yet, they are 

welcome to stay in their current classroom until the time is right!  

“You shall love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul and with all your might. And these words 

that I command you today shall be on your heart. You shall teach them diligently to your children, and shall talk of 

them when you sit in your house, and when you walk by the way, and when you lie down, and when you rise. “  

Deuteronomy 6:5-7 
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“Our lives speak loudly to those around us, especially the children in our home.” (Billy Graham)  



Resource Highlight:  

• “Permanent Markers” by Janel Breitenstein—this book is full of practical parenting 
ideas for teaching your kids many of the key spiritual building blocks. Topics     
include identity, prayer, reading Scripture, community, repentance, and so much 
more.  

• Spotify playlist ideas—Creative Kids Playlists in conjunction to Seeds Family 
Worship have created a variety of playlists to share with your kids. Check out some 
of these by going to creativekidsplaylists.com or searching one of these playlists 
directly in Spotify:  

What will we be learning this quarter?  
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Pre-K & K: Loving God and Others. This summer we will be in the Old Testament learning 
how we can love God and other people well.  

Second Service 

1st—4th grade: This summer we will finally be finishing our three year walk through the   
Bible! We are wrapping up with the last few chapters of Acts, a few more epistles, and of 
course Revelation.  

5th—6th grade: This summer we will be wrapping up our Old Testament study of the time of 
the judges, before jumping to the New Testament to set up our fall study.  

Third Service 

For the time being, there is no third service. Stay on the lookout for future updates.  

 


